
 
 

 
 
March 2025 
 
 
Dear families 
 

Year 11 Prom – Friday 4 July 2025 
 

We are delighted to announce that the DCA Year 11 Prom 2025 has been confirmed!  This special event will 
take place on Friday 4 July 2025, at the White Abbey Ballroom (BD8 8NL). 
 
The Year 11 Prom is a wonderful opportunity for students to celebrate the hard work, dedication, and 
achievements they have demonstrated throughout their time at Dixons City Academy.  It is always a highlight 
of the year, offering students the chance to mark the end of their secondary school journey with friends and 
staff who have supported them along the way. 
 
We warmly invite all Year 11 students to attend this exciting event.  As always, we expect students to uphold 
the high standards of behaviour and respect that define our school community, ensuring a safe and 
enjoyable evening for everyone. 
 
Booking and Payment 
To secure your child’s place, please complete consent form using the link below and making payment via 
ParentPay. Thanks to our successful negotiations, we are pleased to offer a subsidised ticket price of £28 per 
student. 
 
 
Further Details 
Closer to the date, we will share additional information, including: 
 

• Timings of the evening 

• Event theme 

• Drop-off and collection arrangements 
 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
slafferty@dixonsca.com . 
 
We look forward to celebrating this milestone with our Year 11 students and making it a night to remember! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr S. Lafferty 
Head of Year 11 

Consent form 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Yvu1VjnbqB  
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